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ITEM 3

ASSISTANT MAYOR’S BRIEFING
FINANCE AND SUPPORT SERVICES

18 June, 2012

Meeting commenced:
9.00 a.m.


“                 ended:
   10.00 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Bill Hinds 
- 
Assistant Mayor Finance and 
                                                                         Support  Services.
OFFICERS:
Martin Vickers
-
Strategic Director for Customer and 
                                                 
Support Services.
                     
David Hunter                   -          Assistant Director (Corporate ICT)
                      John Tanner                    -         Assistant Director (Customer Services)

                      Neil Thornton                  -          Chief Financial Officer
                      Ben Dolan                       -          Strategic Director

                      Sue Wilkinson                 -          BSF Project Director
                      Sharon Robson               -          Head of Procurement
                      Dave Norbury                  -          Associate Director  - Urban Vision    

                      Karen Lucas
-
Principal Democratic Services Advisor

	
	ITEM



	1.
	APOLOGY FOR ABSENCE.
-

	2.
	DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST.
There were no declarations of interest.



	3.
	RECORD OF BRIEFING.
The record of the briefing held on 11 June 2012, was approved as a correct record.

           

	4.
	ITEMS FOR DECISION BY THE ASSISTANT MAYOR (PART 1 - OPEN TO THE PUBLIC):
No items.



	EXCLUSION TO THE PUBLIC. 

RESOLVED:
THAT, under section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the public be excluded from the meeting for the following item of business on the grounds that they involve the likely disclosure of exempt information as specified in the relevant paragraphs of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Act.
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	ITEMS FOR  DECISION BY THE ASSISTANT MAYOR (PART 2 - CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC):


	5a
	CCTV STAFFING CONTRACT

This matter is also subject to consideration by the Deputy City Mayor.

The Strategic Director (Environment and Community Safety) submitted a report outlining the proposal to extend the current contract with Euro Car Parks Ltd for the provision of CCTV monitoring.
RESOLVED: THAT the Assistant Mayor for Finance and Support Services agreed to an exemption to contractual standing orders so as to allow the entering into an interim contract (6 months with an option to extend for a further 3 months) with Euro Car Parks Ltd for the provision of CCTV monitoring staff.
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	ANY OTHER BUSINESS.
No items submitted.
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